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08/11/2023  15:58:552023/4241/P COMMNT Dr Andrew and 

Mrs Brigitte Kisiel

We would like to object to the current Planning Proposal for 31 Daleham Gardens for the following main 

reasons:

¿ The 6 storey development is out of context with the rest of the surrounding conservation area - 2 storeys 

too high

¿ The proposed development is far too large - 2.3 times larger than the previous house - will be more 

appropriate if 2 storeys are removed

¿ The development extends beyond the predominant front building line and at the back cuts down 100+ year 

old trees, which is counter the conservation area philosophy

¿ The lack of parking spaces provided as part of the development will significantly impact negatively the 

parking in the area.

Dr A J Kisiel                Mrs B M Kisiel
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